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October 2017
Dear Business Owner,

The parents of Dixon Elementary School are once again organizing our popular craft fair, to be held Wednesday November 15, 2017.  This annual event is the school's largest community event and fundraiser of the year.  With the generated funds we enhance the learning experience for our students with tools such as library books, classroom materials, field trips, sports equipment, classroom technology, and much more. 

The craft fair attracts a large number of people each year from the community to shop and support local artisans and indulge at the bake sale or pizza-by-the slice.  Craft fair supporters can enjoy the cakewalk, gingerbread house decorating, raffle prizes draw and silent auction.  The success of the event depends on the generous donations of items for the raffle prizes draw and silent auction from our community. 

Please consider being a part of this important event.  We greatly appreciate all donations, whether large or small, and can accept merchandise, gift cards/gift certificates, and of course, cash.  Your generosity will be recognized by placing your company logo or name beside your item on the raffle prizes table, on our PAC website, and name recognition of your company in a newsletter that goes home with our 320 students after the event as well as announcements over the PA system during the event, when the prize winners are being drawn.  To ensure strong attendance we promote the craft fair through ads in our local community newspapers, our website, placing posters in the community, posting on the many online community event listings around town, and through social media.

We sincerely appreciate anything you may be able to contribute, and thank you for taking the time to consider this opportunity to support young students in your community.  We also hope you will join us for this fun event on November 15th, from 6-8:30 pm, at our school.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions, or to arrange pick up of your donation.
Sincerely, 

	Karen Fisher-Hagel
Chair, Dixon Craft Fair

604.761.4168
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